
   

 
  

 

 

International Brainbuilder 

Homework 

The focus for the Brain Builder 

homework will be International Week. 

Your child will be finding out about 

their chosen continent to support their 

exciting work in class. 

A variety of activities will 

be taking place in every 

class during International 

Week.  

International Cake Sale 

We invite parents/carers to bake 

their favourite cake/cakes and 

decorate them to represent their 

own national colours.  The cake sale 

will take place in the large hall on 

Wednesday 18th October from 

3:00pm. All monies raised will go 

towards purchasing resources to 

support our pupils in school who 

have English as an additional 

language. Thank you for your 

continued support. 

 

International Day  

Wednesday 18th  

October 

Your child will be able 

to come into school in 

their national costume 

or dressed in the colours 

of their national flag.  

An International Dress 

Day Parade will take 

place during our 

assembly to celebrate 

the many cultures at 

Woodcroft Primary 

School.  

(no football kits) 

 

 

 

International Week Newsletter   

The week beginning Monday 16th October is 

International Week. There will be lots of exciting 

events happening throughout the week at Woodcroft! 

 


